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FFWPU Nigeria: We had a one-day special introductory seminar on Divine Principle on May 21, 2016, 

at our Peace Embassy, in Abuja. We had 61 guests. 

 

Since most of the members and blessed families are involved in Heavenly Tribal Messiahship, all the 

gusts actually came from these activities in the suburbs and in other states. And so we decided to hold 

such a seminar once a month for potential leaders from those areas at the Headquarters as a follow-up 

process. 

 

Rev. Shang Seon Park, our special envoy gave lectures on God as the Heavenly Parent, the Sinful State of 

the World and the Blessing. At the end, 10 participants signed-up for a three-day Divine Principle 

workshop; and other 4 participants signed up for a special 7-day workshop starting the following day, on 

May 22, 2016. 

 

There was a report about this workshop broadcasted in one of the major radio station, capital FM radio 

which covers an area of 21 million populations. They had live interviews with the president of FFWPU 

Nigeria, George M. Ogurie and the Secretary General of UPF Nigeria, Raphael Oko. 

 

 


